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Graz, April 2008 
 
Dear Colleague, 
 
We are writing to you on behalf of the ADD LIFE Project Consortium with an invitation to 
attend the Symposium  
 

Inter-generational Learning in Europe:  
Partnerships, Policies and Good Practice 

 
to be held on Friday, 30 and Saturday, 31 May 2008 at the University of Graz, Austria.  
 
The focus of this open Symposium is on discussing current approaches, experiences and 
good practice in inter-generational learning in a Higher Education context in Europe. It takes 
place as a final major dissemination and valorisation event of the SOCRATES Grundtvig 
Project "ADD LIFE: ADDing quality to LIFE through inter-generational learning via 
universities" (2006-2008). It is open to participants from a variety of backgrounds, specifically 
professionals in Lifelong Learning and Learning in Later Life and tutors in Higher Education 
Institutions, who would like to share the experience and outcomes of the project. 
Representatives of stakeholder groups such as policy makers and administrative staff of 
public institutions are also most welcome. The language of the Symposium is English. 
 
We kindly ask you in the meantime to please forward the information about the Symposium 
to your colleagues. Thank you. 
 
We look forward to seeing you in Graz in May. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Dr. Andrea Waxenegger 
University of Graz, Austria 
Center for Continuing Education 
Director 
 
ADD LIFE Project Coordinator 
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